MINUTES

HART COUNTY BOARD OF FAMILY AND CHILDREN SERVICES

The regular monthly meeting of the DFCS Board was held Monday, December 15, 2008 at 3:00 p.m. in the DFCS Board room.

Attending were Chairperson Will Carter, Alice Worthan, Maurice Whisenant, Mela Banks and Interim Director Mark Akridge.

The minutes of the November meeting were approved as presented. 

The Board discussed Office of Family Independence and Office of Child Protection reports.       
The County funds expenditures report was shared with the Board.        

Director reported as follows:   

· Effective January 1, 2009, Hart County will have 3 Social Services Case Manager vacancies.  Critical hire requests have been submitted for these positions and the Regional office will follow up with the State office for final approval. 

· In the mean time, caseloads will be redistributed and assistance will be requested from Franklin County DFCS as needed.  
· Services Supervisors are completing targeted case reviews to address Permanency and Well Being for the families and children served by DFCS.  Supervisors have begun weekly conferences calls with the Region office to report progress and address any identified issues.  During the conference calls, Overdue/Pending CPS Investigations and Diversion will also be discussed.    
· The annual Foster/Adopt Association Christmas Party is scheduled for Friday, December 19, 2009.  
There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned on a motion by Ms. Worthan and second by Ms. Banks.  

The next Board meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, January 28, 2009 at 4:00 p.m.  
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